
Ride-hailing  drivers  could
bring cash to Nev.
By Sandra Chereb, Las Vegas Review-Journal

CARSON CITY — Ride-hailing companies would have to verify that
their  drivers  have  state  business  licenses  under  a  bill
introduced Tuesday in the Nevada Senate.

Senate bill 226, sponsored by the Committee on Commerce, Labor
and  Energy,  would  require  transportation  network  companies
such as Uber and Lyft to submit quarterly reports to the
Nevada Transportation Authority.
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